
NOTICE   

 TOWN OF BALDWIN 

 

The Town of Baldwin Municipal Board of Canvassers (MBOC) 

will meet on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 at 8:00 PM 

 

 

The purpose will be to complete the canvass statement, complete the 

inspectors statement and certify the results. 

 

The election inspectors act as the municipal board of canvassers on 

election night. 

 

This will be held at the Town of Baldwin Hall located at 2399-90th Ave., 

Baldwin, WI.  54002. 

 
Posted by:  James Harer 

        Clerk 


